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I am opposed to this proposed change. Please keep our current mail-in ballot system. 

By allowing Oregonians to mail in their ballots, they have more time to study the 

candidates and issues and simply vote at their kitchen table. This eliminates the 

stress of driving to your assigned polling station and reduces air pollution. The 

current system has worked flawlessly for decades and has not shown to cause any 

kind of voting fraud. Thank you for allowing me to submit this testimony and for 

reading it! 


